
 

 
6th February 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our next Parent Voice meeting, on Wednesday 7th February 2024 from 6pm 
until 7pm in the library. 
 
These meetings are for parents/carers to contribute to the strategic planning of the school and is not a 
fund-raising group.  We have an agenda each meeting and we encourage parents/carers to suggest items 
they would like to discuss.   
 
We would very much welcome any parent/carer who would like to attend.   
 
Our agenda for 7th February 2024 is: 
 
• Welcome and update – Mr Osei-Poku 
• Character and Culture- Mr Conway  
• Rewards- Mr Osei-Poku  
 
If you would like to join us at the meeting, please can you reply via email confirming your attendance at 
office@bromfords.essex.sch.uk  
 
If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs L Briffaut  
Assistant Headteacher 
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